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 Seniors Offer Advice to Juniors  
 

Chelsey 

Williams  

  
Chelsey Wil-

liams is a 

graduating 



  

Erica 

Scriven            

Erica 

Scriven, 

a gradu-

ating 

senior, 

will at-

tend 

Winthrop University in the fall. Her long term goals 

are to teach in the public school system, then return 

for her Doctoral degree in Educational Leadership. 



Jewell   Parker Rhodes Visits Claflin  

 

By Logan Crosby-Chambers  

 

On February 5, 

2019, Jewell 

Parker Rhodes 



In Memoriam   

Ms. Linda Hill   Dr. Donald Pardlow 

The English department continues to mourn the sud-

den deaths of Ms. Linda R. Hill, tenured assistant 

professor of English, and Dr. Donald K. Pardlow, ten-

ured associate professor of English. Ms. Hill passed 

away on April 9, 2019 in the Regional Medical Cen-

ter, Orangeburg, SC. Dr. Pardlow passed away in his 

Orangeburg home on April 29, 2019. They will be 

sorely missed by their students and colleagues.     

Seventeenth Claflin 

Pedagogy Conference 

Features Poet Allison 

Joseph 

By JaMariya Mason-

Price                                                                 

Claflin University host-

ed the Seventeenth Ped-

agogy Conference on 

October 30-31, 2018. 

This was an action 

packed conference with the theme being Reading and 

Writing Across the Curriculum. The keynote speaker 

for both events was the poet Allison Joseph. Allison 


